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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

**FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE** 

 

Important Change to Petersville Recycling 

************************************************ 

For Release Tuesday, August 8th, 2023 

Starting Saturday, August 12th, 2023 The Bartholomew County Solid Waste Management 

District (BCSWMD) will be asking Petersville Convenience Station (11110 25th Street, 

Columbus Indiana) customers to sort their recyclables by type. We are making this change to 

reduce our costs, our staff will be processing the material and sending off the recyclables to 

complete the recycling process. 

 

Please follow the signage on the containers, sorting materials by type; Paper- Junk Mail & 

Magazines/Newspaper, Plastic Bottles & Jugs- #1 Clear Plastics/#2 Clear Plastics/#2 Colored, 

Glass- Colored/Clear, and Metal-Steel Cans/Aluminum. Cardboard will continue to be collected, 

sorted as usual. Please make sure all items are clean, loose, dry, and separated. 

 

Visit the BCSWMD website www.bcswmd.com or call 812-376-2614 for more information 

about Bartholomew County Solid Waste Management District programs and recycling locations. 

http://www.bcswmd.com/

